
The “Let’s Study the Bible” Campaign 
 

I. Three Announcements (August—First Three Sundays) 
 
 Announcement One (First Sunday): 
 

“We would like to launch a ‘Let’s Study the Bible’ campaign September 1. 
The heart of the campaign includes starting a local school of Bible study. 
The framework of the school will come to us online; it will be provided by 
the Truth for Today World Mission School. It is really a good school! Its 
high-level courses will eventually cover every book of the Bible and will 
be offered in twenty-three languages. Brother __________ will be the Dean 
of the school, and he will be glad to give you more information about the 
school. We believe that some of you will want to do an in-depth study of 
many of the books of the Bible. We hope you will want to become 
involved in this. The school will help us to raise up teachers, deacons, 
elders, and even preachers.” 

 
 Announcement Two (Second Sunday): 

 
“You will remember that we announced last Sunday morning that we 
want to have a ‘Let’s Study the Bible’ campaign that will begin September 
1. This really means that we would like to start a local school of Bible 
study that will have a high level of scholarship and will be very thorough 
in its coverage of each book of the Bible. The school will eventually offer 
these courses in twenty-three languages. So far as we know, this is the 
only school like this in the world! We would like to invite you to take 
advantage of this school. We are seeking to have our own school as part of 
our local work. __________ is the Dean, and he will be glad to give you 
more information about it or talk to you personally about it. We are 
putting everything into place so that we can start it on September 1.” 

 
 Announcement Three: (Third Sunday) 
 

“This is our third announcement concerning the online school that we are 
seeking to put into place here as part of our local work. It will be a very 
good school that will allow us to study through the Bible in an in-depth 
fashion. The class is high-level, perhaps coming very near to the level of a 
college class. It is reading-based and will cover the text of the Scriptures 
very thoroughly. It will be led by some of our fine scholars of the Word 
who are brothers in Christ. Several of you have shown a strong interest in 



this. We have six to ten who may want to be part of it. It will start 
September 1. __________ is going to be our Dean. You can see him for 
additional information. He is meeting with everyone who is interested in 
taking some of these courses after the service tonight. We believe this 
school will be a great blessing to us.” 

 
II. Three Bulletin Articles (August—First Three Sundays) 
 
 Bulletin Article One (First Sunday): 
 

“We would like to launch a ‘Let’s Study the Bible’ campaign September 1. 
The heart of the campaign includes starting a local school of Bible study. 
The framework of the school will come to us online; it will be provided by 
the Truth for Today World Mission School. It is really a good school! Its 
high-level courses will eventually cover every book of the Bible and will 
be offered in twenty-three languages. Brother __________ will be the local 
Dean of the school, and he will be glad to give you more information 
about the school. We believe that some of you will want to do an in-depth 
study of many of the books of the Bible. We hope you will want to become 
involved in this. The school will help us to raise up teachers, deacons, 
elders, and even preachers.” 

 
 Bulletin Article Two (Second Sunday): 

 
“You will remember that we announced last Sunday morning that we 
want to have a ‘Let’s Study the Bible’ campaign that will begin September 
1. This really means that we would like to start a local school of Bible 
study that will have a high level of scholarship and will be very thorough 
in its coverage of each book of the Bible. The school will offer these 
courses in twenty-three languages. So far as we know, this is the only 
school like this in the world! We would like to invite you to take 
advantage of this school. We are seeking to have our own school as part of 
our local work. __________ is the Dean, and he will be glad to give you 
more information about it or talk to you personally about it. We are 
putting everything into place so that we can start it on September 1.” 

 
 Bulletin Article Three: (Third Sunday) 
 

“This is our third announcement concerning the online school that we are 
seeking to put into place here as part of our local work. It will be a very 
good school that will allow us to study through the Bible in an in-depth 
fashion. The class is high-level, perhaps coming very near to the level of a 
college class. It is reading-based and will cover the text of the Scriptures 



very thoroughly. It will be led by some of our fine scholars of the Word 
who are brothers in Christ. Several of you have shown a strong interest in 
this. We have six to ten who may want to be part of it. It will start 
September 1. __________ is going to be our Dean. You can see him for 
additional information. He is meeting with everyone who is interested in 
taking some of these courses after the service tonight. We believe this 
school will be a great blessing to us.” 

 


